
To: FCC Equipment Authorization Branch 
From:  Robert Martin 
 Intertek Testing Services 
 
Due to testing difficulties and resulting correspondence from the FCC on other projects, this product was 
retested. The most recent test report and test setup photos (labeled REVISED) are the result of this retest. 
 
 


